

## PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Preschool Office: 619-641-7954 Email: <a href="mailto:preschooldir@nazarethschool.org">preschooldir@nazarethschool.org</a>

September 3, 2021

Dear Parents,

This week the Sunflower teachers introduced journal writing and Spanish. The Spanish activity was to count circles and match with the number of stickers. The children also got to share their "All About Me" bag.

This week the Buzzy Bee teachers introduced geography to their class and covered the first lesson on the United States. The children also started journal writing. The bible story that they read was "The Creation Story". The children made an art project that will be displayed.

The children have been enjoying their outside time in the garden and on the playground.

Please remember to sign your child in and out every day! Full signature NO initials! This is a State Licensing Regulation.

Some children still do not have an Emergency Kit. Please use a gallon size Zip-loc bag. Please include snacks that will keep through the school year. (small bottled water, fruit cup, cereal bar, family photo, small coloring book with crayons etc..).

The Hot Lunch program will begin Tuesday, September 7. The orders were due on Tuesday, August 31.

I want to thank the families who brought the muffins (McGuire, Sakai, Tovar, Cherie, Ladisa & Lococo), veggies (Sakai, Williams & Perkins) and fresh fruit (Bosita, Mesnik & Lococo). We greatly appreciate all of your help. Remember to keep track of your service hours and save your receipts. Staple your receipts to your service hour sheet. Snacks must be store bought/prepackaged.

Mrs. Hoang who is one of our upper grade school parents, informed me about joining a reading program. The preschool joined the reading program with the San Diego Public Library. Each child received a tote bag, one book and a few passes to visit some museums and a free kids meal from Panda express. The teachers each got a new set of books for their class library.

Please be sure to check your child's file folder every day and return your family envelope by Thursday. Place it in your child's file folder.

Thank you and have a fabulous three-day weekend!

## **Dates to Remember:**

Sept. 6 - Labor Day / No School

Sept. 15 – Picture Day

Georgina Barragan

Nazareth Preschool Director